
From: Dilgassa, Bezawit
Sent: 4/11/2011 10:40:23 AM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Question about PG&E's response to CPSD

Good morning
Bill,

In PG&E's
responses to CPSD, PG&E mentioned it went through 3,138 452 and 925,185 
AT&T calls to identify consumer complaints
relating to gas odor in the San Bruno area. When does it mean when PG&E 
refers to AT&T calls?

Thank
you

Bezawit
Dilgassa

Regulatory Analyst 
-CPSD

California Public 
Utilities Commission

(415)
703-5269
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